



Principal: Mr Stuart Mallott

Warboys Primary Academy Humberdale Way, Warboys Huntingdon, PE28 2RX Tel: 01487 822317 Email: office@wpa.education Web: www.wpa.education

Wednesday 16th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Whole School Panto Visit - Wednesday 18th December 2024

We are delighted to inform you that this year's school trip will be to the Key Theatre in Peterborough to watch the pantomime 'Snow White'. The trip is scheduled for the afternoon of Wednesday December 18th 2024.

To ensure we arrive before the performance, lunches will be served slightly earlier that day. We anticipate returning to school at approximately 4:00 p.m.

We are also very grateful to the PTFA for their generous support, providing each child with a drink and snack during the performance.

For the success of this trip, we are heavily reliant on payments to support the cost. To facilitate the payment process, we have set up a system on Parentmail. The total cost of the trip is £18.30 (£6.10 for children who receive pupil premium), which can be spread over the next three months. Please note that your consent is required and can be provided during the payment process.

We believe this will be a wonderful experience for the children and look forward to their participation.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mr Stuart Mallott Principal

